
 

Renfrew Hydro Inc. 
29 Bridge Ave. W. 
Renfrew, ON    K7V 3R3 
613-432-4884 

 

cc: Michael Buonaguro (counsel for VECC), Public Interest Advocacy Centre 
 James Cochrane (consultant for RHI), Elenchus Research Associates 
 Bill Harper, VECC 
 Stephen Shields, Ontario Energy Board 

 
August 13, 2010 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge St. 
27th Floor 
Toronto, ON    M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Interrogatory Responses 
 2010 Electricity Distribution Rates 
 Renfrew Hydro Inc. (“RHI”) 
 Board File no. EB-2009-0146 
 
In accordance with Procedural Order no. 1, please find attached RHI’s responses 
to the interrogatories received from Board Staff and the Vulnerable Energy 
Consumers Coalition (“VECC”). RHI has also made electronic submissions of 
four model files, in response to Question #1 from Board Staff. 
 
In addition, RHI has noticed that its original rate model file, submitted 
electronically when the rate application was filed, could not be opened due to an 
expired software license. RHI has rectified the problem and has resubmitted the 
file, named RateMaker.RHI.2010EDR.InitialAppl.xls, as certain data in this model 
is referenced in RHI’s interrogatory responses. 
 
 
Yours Truly, 
 

 
 
J. Thomas Freemark 
President 
Renfrew Hydro Inc/ 
 


